
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:  Essex Regional Retirement Board 

FROM:     John W. Parsons, Esq., Executive Director 

RE:           Revised Allocation of FY25 Appropriation 

DATE:      February 5, 2024 

This Commission is hereby furnishing you with the revised amounts to be appropriated by each 
of your governmental units for Fiscal Year 2025, which commences July 1, 2024. 

This revises the amounts shown in our December 7, 2023 Memorandum. One of your member 
units recently provided to you updated annual pay figures, which you then forwarded to us. The 
revised pay figures are significantly lower than the figures originally provided by this unit. This 
change results in assessments that are greater for most units than those shown in the December 7, 
2023 memorandum.  

If you have any questions, please contact PERAC's Actuary, John Boorack, at 
(617) 666 - 4446, extension 935.
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